
From: Skinner, Nathaniel 
Sent: 5/30/2014 7:10:44 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Khan, Javid (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=j4kd) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: soft copy of handout 

Laura, 

Thank you for passing along the presentation as well as having us over to talk. 

Best, 
Nat 

From: Doll, Laura [LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, May 30, 2014 6:45 AM 
To: Skinner, Nathaniel 
Cc: Khan, Javid 
Subject: soft copy of handout 

Nat 
As promised, here's the electronic version of the handout from yesterday's Gas Safety Excellence discussion. 
Thanks again for coming over to talk. We look forward to continuing the discussions as we make more progress. 

Laura 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacY/customer/ 
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